November 22, 2022

The Place to Grow

The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday November 22, 2022, in Council
Chambers, 1606 — 14 Street.

Mr. Larry Evans gave a presentation regarding the use of Utility Vehicles.

Members of the Didsbury Municipal Library Board were present at the meeting to provide a report
and highlights for the 2022 Year End and to present their 2023 budget.

Council appointed Meaghan Neis as the Chair and Phil Boucher as the Vice Chair of the Didsbury
Economic Development Advisory Committee.

Council approved two development permits: DP 22-061 for two (2) Accessory Buildings — Tarp
Buildings and DP 22-062 for a Care Facility (Animal) — Dog Daycare.

Council approved to list the old Didsbury High School site 2134 22" Street for sale, with a
requirement for timely development, in consideration of the vision of the development proposal and
the purchase amount, to be decided upon Council.

Council provided thorough in-depth Reports




